
June 2025 

Dear Neighbour,   

Western Sydney International (Nancy-Bird Walton) Airport (WSI) has engaged CPB 
ACCIONA Joint Venture to develop its Cargo Precinct and will begin drainage works 
and general earthworks.   

 

When will work commence and during what times?  

Works will commence in June 2025 and continue until end of August 2025. They will 
only be used as a contingency in the event of unforeseen delays.  

Monday to Sunday: 24/7  

 

What activity will you see?  

The earthworks will use heavy machinery to move earth for the drainage works as 
well as compact the earth. Water carts will also be on hand during these works for 
dust suppression.  

Our contractor will also be required to carry out noise monitoring during works 
outside of our standard construction hours. For a map of the work area, please see 
overleaf.  

 

Thank you in advance for your patience while this work is completed.  

WSI Community Engagement Team 
 

 

More information 

Please contact the WSI Community Engagement Team if you would like to discuss these 
works. You can do this by emailing info@wsiairport.com.au or you can call our information 
line on 1800 972 972. 


